To: Planning[DCMail@camden.gov.uk]

From: Chaggar, Mandeep

Sent: Mon 22/12/2014 4:29:15 PM

Subject: FW: Planning application no 2014/6708/P: 2 Laurier Road

Please register objections.

Mandeep Chaggar
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 6057

From: Jo van Heyningen

Sent: 22 December 2014 15:19

To: Chaggar, Mandeep

Cc:

Subject: Planning application no 2014/6708/P: 2 Laurier Road

Dear Ms Chaggar

Despite living directly opposite this property, we received no letter from the Camden
Planning department about it. Nor, to the best of my knowledge, was the notice
displayed until yesterday. This is the reason for our comments coming rather late.
Luckily, we understand from you that the application has not yet been considered.

We have now had an opportunity to examine the proposal and have the following
comments, based on our view that Laurier Road street-facing elevations and side
elevations should (and have been) preserved, whilst garden-facing elevations are
less important:

- We do not object to the proposed bike and bin stores, or the new railings
- We do not object to the proposals for the rear (N-facing) elevation of the building

- We object to the proposed conservation roof light on the street-facing roof (S-
facing)

- We object to the proposed dormer window on the side-facing (W-facing) roof.



Yours sincerely

Joanna van Heyningen

Joanna van Heyningen and Birkin Haward

1¢ Laurier Road

London NW5 1SD




